Crry OF CROSSVILLE
392 NORTH MAIN STREET
CROSSVILLE, TENNESSEE 38555~4232
TEL (931) 484~7060
FAX (931) 484~7713

OFFICE OF THE
CITY MANAGER

April 3, 2014

Mr. Everett Bolin

Crab Orchard Utility District
POBox78

Crab Orchard, TN 38557

Dear Everett:

| really enjoyed visiting with you earlier this week by phone. As | stated, Mayor Graham, during a City
Council work session, lead a brief discussion on three items regarding our current working relationship
and some possible future relationship with your utility district.

As you know, we have some sewer customers in'the Peavine Road area. Crab Orchard sells water to
these customers. | would like to further discuss some arrangement that would allow either the City of
Crossville or Crab Orchard to collect the entire utility bill from these customers. At times, we have had
customers not pay their sewer bill and we have no recourse to terminate their water service. I have
thought of some possible alternatives to remedy this situation and would like to discuss with you for
presentation to your Board. ‘ )

You mentioned that you were somewhat aware of the need for our police department to have better
_ internal communications. We have some dead spots along Genesis Road and Peavine Road. ‘We are
- working with a communication vendor and it has been mentioned that your water tank near Peavine
Road might be a good location for a repeater. As | stated, whenever we have more mformatlm from
the vendor 1 will contact you to work out any details we need to.

Fiﬁanly, the City would like to offer 'yow uthiity access Wat_c‘:;' capacity of . MGD. There would be &
take or pay fee associated with this. This could be used foremergency purposes, as in the past, or for
future growth for your utility. | understand that you are in the process of increasing total future water
capacity for your utility. Please let me know your thoughts on this matter and we can install and

calibrate a meter between the two systems.

| look forward to having the opportunity to sit down and have further discussions on these matters.
Respectfully,

David A. Rutherford
City Manager




